
Fang-Fang,  

 

I have attached the IRB Letter for our Pediatric Melanoma manuscript. Note 

that since a determination was made by the IRB that this is not considered 

human subjects research, an informed consent was not required. 

 

If you have any questions or further requirements of me, please let me 

know. 

 

Thank you, 

John Psaltis 

 


